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             CHELAN
           FIRE and RESCUE
           PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

               



From:  Board of Commissioners

October 10, 2024		


The Chelan Fire & Rescue Board of Commissioners is seeking a community member to fill the upcoming vacancy left by Commissioner Karyl Oules. 
The term for this position will last one year, beginning January 1, 2025, 
and conclude December 31, 2025. 

Interested community members are encouraged to complete the Chelan Fire & Rescue application and submit it, along with a letter of interest and a resume, by Friday, November 1, 2024. 

Interviews will take place from November 4th through November 7th, 
with the individual selected announced on November 8th.







Thank you
Misty Fifield
District Secretary
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